
CUSTOMER ADVISORY 
October 30, 2023 

 
www.hmm21.com 

 

THE Alliance EC6 Terminal Relocation 

 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  

 

Please be advised that THE Alliance and the Port of Houston have agreed to relocate the EC6 calling terminal 

to Bayport Container Terminal from Barbours Cut Container Terminal effective with the ONE COMPETENCE 

0087W (JMCP0087W), ETA November 23rd 2023.  

 

HMM and THE Alliance are very excited to begin this next chapter of the EC6 service into Houston.  If you have 

further questions, please contact your local sales representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 1-

877-749-8632. Thank you. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

HMM America 


